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MAR 2 01991

Docket Nos. 50-277
50-?78

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. D. M. Smith

senier Vice President-Nuclear
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Dest
P. O. Box 195
Wayne, pennsylvania 19087-0195

Gentlernen:

Subject: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/91-04 and 50 278/91-04

Enclosed is the report of the fire protection inspection conducted by
Mr. R. Paolino of this office -n Janu6ry 28, 1991 to February 1, 1991, at the
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Sta, on, Units 2 and 3. These activities are authorized
by NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-44 and OPR-bf>. Discussions of our findings
were held by Mr. Paolino with Mr. G. Daebeler and other membert, of your sta f f
at the conclusion of the inspection.

Specific areas examined during this inspection are identified in the report.
Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of
procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, observations
and verification of completed related activities; including surveillance,
testing and maintenance of fire protection equipment; brigade training, drills
and documentation.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified; however,
our inspection noted inf ractions in the turbine building of your
administrative procedures used for controlling combustibles throughout the
facility. We note that the turbine building is described in the fire
Protection Plan for the Peach Bottom Stations as containing fire zones and
safety related cabling. We are concerned that the findings indicate a laxness
in the implementation of the overall fire protection program. Therefore, you
are requested to evaluate the significance of the findings of this report and
provide us with your assessment and any proposed corrective actions that may
be warranted.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

| w o u < p ca rrt
: r s V , .> we

Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch

( Division of Reactor Safety
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cc w/ enc 1:
D. R. Helwig, Vice President, Nuclear Engineering and Services
R. J. Lees, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board
D. B. Miller, Vice President, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station i
J. Urban, General Manager, Fuels Department, Delmarva Power & Light Co. |
J. F. Franz, Plant Manager, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
A. A. Fulvio, Regulatory Engineer, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station
E. P. Fogarty, Project Manager, Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

- T. B. Conner, Jr. , Esquire
J. W. Durham, Sr. , Senior Vice President and General Counsel
S. B. Ungerer, Director, Joint Generation Projects Department,

Atlantic Electric
B. W. German, Manager, External Affairs
E. J. Cullen, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel (Without Report)
R. L. Hovis, Esquire
R. McLean, Power Plant Siting, Nuclear Evaluaticas
G. J. Beck , Manager. Licensing Section
D. Poulsen, Secretary of Harford County Council
J. H. Walter, Chief Engineer, Public Servir.e Commission of Maryland
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
K. Abraham, PAD (30) SALP Reports and (2) All Inspection Reports
NRC hesident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o enc 1)
R. Bellamy, DRSS
R. Blough, DRP
P. Kaufman, DRP
L. Doerflein, DRP
M. Miller, SLO
J. Caldwell, EDO
G. Suh, NRR
R. McBrearty, DRS

RI:DRShp/ RI:DRSRI:DRS
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